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15.6.18     Issue 29                                                                       

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another busy week with Class 3 practising their bellboating skills, before they go into battle against other schools 
at the regatta on 28th June and some of the younger children showing their brilliant reading skills during the 
statutory phonics tests. 
 
Next week we are hoping for good weather for Class 1 going on their trip to Ledbury and then we will definitely 
have glorious weather on Wednesday for Sports Afternoon at 1.15pm.  We would love to see as many parents, 
grandparents etc coming to cheer on all the children, who will be competing for both themselves and for their 
castle groups.   
After the races, we will be having a cake stall, with proceeds going to the Bromesberrow Fundraising Group (BFG).  

Please would you support us by bringing cake donations to school on Tuesday or Wednesday. 

Bromesberrow Tots 

Bromesberrow Tots is a parent and toddler group that runs weekly on a Wednesday morning in the 
school hall. It is regularly attended by 15 - 20 families and parents speak very positively of what we 
offer in the group and the fact it is a very friendly and welcoming group.  
We are now putting out a plea for some new volunteers to help keep this group running successfully. 
You don't need to have a Toddler to volunteer.  
We need people who can help prepare the tea and coffee and the snack for the tots, and then wash up 
and help clear away at the end (there is always cake!) 
We also need people who could be involved with the children and parents making them feel welcome 
and maybe even be prepared to read a story or sing some songs.  
If you feel you may be able to help then there is a rota in the school office or see Mrs Carpenter.  
 

Preschool and Afterschool Care 

From September we will be working in partnership with Bubbles Nursery to provide before and afterschool care 

for working parents from our school.  If you would like any further information please contact either Bubbles 

Nursery or the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bromesberrow News 
Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

Follow on Twitter - @bromesberrow          Website bromesberrowschool.co.uk 
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Attendance for the Week 

Class 1  - 95%        Class 2 –98% Class 3  - 90%      

  

 

Dates for the diary: 

Saturday 16th June CANCELLED  BFG Car Boot and Table Top Sale at Village Hall (am) 

Monday 18th June    Class 1 visit to Ledbury (Just Rachel) 

Wednesday 20th June (1.15pm)  Sports Afternoon (unless wet)  Cake sale after. 

Wednesday 20th June    No Superstars Club after school today 

Thursday 21st June (6pm – 7.30pm)  Yr 6 Information Evening (John Masefield High School) 

Tuesday 26th June    Stay and Play Afternoon - Preschool 

Wednesday 27th June    Reserve Sports Afternoon. 

Thursday 28th June    Tewkesbury Bellboating Regatta 

Thursday 28th June    New Reception Parents Meeting 6pm 

Friday 29th June     Yr 5 Taster Day – John Masefield High School 

Friday 29th June   (2.40pm)   Achievement Assembly 

Thursday 5th July    Yr 6 Taster Day – John Masefield High School 

Monday 9th July   (3.15pm – 5.30pm)  Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 10th July     Governor Board Meeting (6pm) 

Wed 11th – Fri 13th July    Oaker Wood Residential 

Monday 16th July  (5pm – 7pm)   Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 25th July (1.30pm)  Service in St Mary’s Church 

Wednesday 25th July  Break up – Parents and Children are invited back to school for 

refreshments . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 School Structure from September 2018 

 Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Year Groups Preschool/Reception/Yr1 Yr2/Yr3 Yr4/Yr5/Yr6 

Teacher Mrs Carpenter Mr Delarue Miss Mison 

Teaching Assistants Mrs Meek/ 
Miss Ogilivie smals 

Miss Blewitt Mrs Green/ 
Mrs Mattingley 
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